
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice  
 
 
Title: New Service Building / Watermain Tie-In 
 
 
Location: North of Saunders Workshops 
 
 
Description: Perma Construction will be tying in the existing watermain into the new 

watermain. Services downstream of gate valves 308 and 309 will be 
affected. 

 
 
Time frame: Gate Valve Shutdown:  Friday, November 24, 2017 – 7:00 am 
 Gate Valves Re-opened:  Thursday, November 30, 2017 – 8:00 am 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  Scott Kingham, Project Manager on behalf of Nazir Jessa 
 
 
Email address: skingham@uvic.ca 
 
 
Phone: 250 472 5646 
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